
Hello all, 
 
Here is a documentation package to help you to prepare for re-opening your office on or after May 22, 
2020. We are hopeful that by then we will all have the PPE's to perform the procedures you are 
comfortable providing to your patients. The protocol was developed using primarily those from 
Dalhousie and the RCDSO which are enclosed and which we have been relying on since the pandemic 
began. We will be having a webinar on Friday, May 8th at 10:00am to discuss and answer questions, 
please send us any questions you have before Thursday. It is hoped that most of you will be able to 
attend as offices are not yet open. An invitation will be sent shortly. 
 
We hope you appreciate that this process has been stressful and very time sensitive and consuming for 
us as well.  
 
We also enclose the dental questionnaire/consent form used in the centralized clinics that includes a 
clause that the patient understands and accepts the risks involved in undergoing treatment at this time. 
 
Any patients that are COVID positive or suspected of being so should be referred. 
 
PLEASE NOTE - IF PRIOR TO MAY 22 ANY SUBSTANTIVE CHANGES ARE REQUIRED DUE TO ALTERATIONS 
BY THE CMHO WE WILL NOTIFY YOU. 
 
Take care of each other - keep in touch 
 
 

Dr. Brian Barrett, DDS,FACD,FICD,FADI,FPFA 
Executive Director,  
Dental Association of PEI 
184 Belvedere Avenue,  
Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, C1A 2Z1 
(P) 902-892-4470 
 


